
 
Sent: 27/07/2014 1:30:55 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  27/07/2014   MS Amanda Kivovitch  68 CROWN RD RD  QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096   RE: Mod2014/0117 - 5 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096   The site is to narrow for 16 units. Some will be exposed to the Electric Sub Station  Increased traffic in the area. The village has enough traffic issues now  Parking in the area is already at capacity especially when church services are on  This DA would double the number of properties in the street.  I donot want Freshwater to end up in the mess Dee Why is in now due to over development and lack of planning.  Regards  Amanda Kivovitch  


